
Lord Provost wishes Edinburgh
athletes good luck

The Lord Provost has wished all Edinburgh born athletes the
very  best  for  the  Commonwealth  Games  which  open  this

evening.

The Rt Hon Donald Wilson has sent this letter to a select band
of people born or based in the capital :

http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2014/
07/Good-luck-letter.pdf
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